
 

Thank you for your support and commitment during the Autumn Term. If you have any concerns during the 

year, please make an appointment to come and see me or contact me on class dojo. I look forward to seeing 

you on the 26th February for the Stay and Read.  

Christmas play 

Thank you all for your hard work and support with the Christmas play. The children performed brilliantly 

and knew all their lines. The children looked great in their costumes and thoroughly enjoyed performing to 

their friends and family.  

Stay and Read 

On Wednesday 26th February 2020, parents are invited from 9.10am-9.30am to participate in reading 

activities with their children.  

Topic  

Our new topic for the Spring term is The Romans. The children have 

already done some research for their homework and have made 

brilliant posters. During the topic, we shall be creating art pieces, 

doing design and technology and will be learning about the Roman 

invasion on Britain. On Monday 3rd February, we are lucky enough to be 

able to go on a school trip to the Hull and East Riding Museum. This 

trip will broaden the children’s knowledge about their topic of the 

Romans and will help bring their learning to life.  

General Information 

Homework – Thank you to everyone who completed their topic homework, they are excellent! It is 

important that children complete their homework in order to help with their spellings, grammar and to 

consolidate what we have learnt during the weeks. It is vital that children practise their times tables and 

use Times Tables Rock Stars in preparation for the summer. Thank you for your support with this.  

Home reading – Children need to continue to read at home. This is to help improve their reading stamina 

and fluency. It should be enjoyable and therefore, if they read books that they have selected 

independently, or news articles that they have found interesting, then we want to hear about it. Please 

could children return their orange home reader book daily. 

PE – This term, Year 4’s PE sessions are on a Monday and Wednesday afternoon. It is important that the 

children have their correct PE kit on these days. On a Monday, Year 4 have Tigers Trust. Weather 

depending, this is an outdoor PE session and children should have a suitable outdoor clothing.   

Key Dates  

3rd February – School trip 

7th February – Number day – Times Table Rockstars dress up 

14th February – School closes for half term 

24th February – School reopens 

26th February – Stay and Read open morning.  

Thank you for your continued support, Miss Millett  

Year 4 Newsletter – Spring 2020 


